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Chair Leiber, and Committee, 

 

Our Family Farm has been in Jordan (Scio area) for over 100 years. The proposed 

site is right next to us and the creek. It would damage this pristine area forever. 

Please pass SB 85-4. We must protect our beautiful resources and our communities 

in all of Oregon. However, we are sympathetic to how the cattle and dairymen feel. 

 

Appreciate all of your hard work. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Ziglinski Family 


